
Subject: RE: death in family

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Date: 5/15/2017 10:59 PM

To: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>, "jrgodwinnc@gmail.com" <godwin@ncsu.edu>

Dear Fred,

So sorry to hear of the unexpected passing of your sister.  I wish you and the rest of 
her family well during this time.

No worries about the meetings. We will take care of it from here and brief you when you 
return.  I wish you well on the travels.

With Condolences,
Royden

-----Original Message-----
From: Fred Gould [mailto:fgould@ncsu.edu] 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 10:02 PM
To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>; jrgodwinnc@gmail.com
<godwin@ncsu.edu>
Subject: death in family

Dear Royden and John,
My sister passed away yesterday. Sudden, unexpected, but apparently without pain.
I am heading to the funeral Tuesday morning and will be away until Monday.
I will miss the GBIRd calls. I got a fact checking call this morning about the Audubon 
article.
Fred
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